
Maximize Students’ time at the fair

• Students can visit more colleges / universities

• Students provide information one time

• Information is accurately and quickly  captured

• Paper free, environmentally friendly solution

Why should students register?

Answers to questions about student registration
can be found by clicking here.

The benefits of online
student registration

Students register for
the fair.  This process
creates a barcode
encrypted with the
student data.  It also
eliminates the need
for college contact
cards.  Entering the
information one time
allows the student to
elaborate on special interests, extra-curricular
activities, and accomplishments.

How can counselors help?

Schedule meetings with students to prepare for
the fair and encourage them to register at
www.gotomyncf.com.

After completing the online registration form,
the student will print and bring the barcoded
pass for admittance to the fair.  College
representatives will scan the barcode to
receive student data that is always
correct, complete and legible.  As the
student takes the admittance pass from

booth to booth, he/she will have more
time to discuss academic information,

background and future goals with the
college representatives.

Students Register online at www.gotomyncf.com

Encourage your students to register online
today for NACAC’s 2014 college fair circuit.

Student Registration FAQ’s

Students can now also register right on
a smart phone at www.gotomyncf.com.


